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You will also find  

candid photos from 
the most recent  

HHS Trip scattered 

throughout this issue! 

     The Spring Meeting of the Heymann Historical Society was held March 29, 2015. Board members 

present were David Hyman, Duane Heyman, Kurt Heyman, William Seaman, Neil Horn, Matt Hey-
man, Beth Horvatich, Rachel Parrett, and Scott Bailey. Lou Zorn and Ulrike Gapp were not present.  
Minutes of the September 28, 2014 meeting were read by William Seaman. Neil Horn made the   

motion to accept the minutes as is, and this was seconded by Duane Heyman.  
    The treasurer’s report was presented by Kurt Heyman. Kurt went over the income statement, 
balance sheet, asset balances and inventory balances in detail. The finances of HHS are in good condi-

tion. David Hyman moved to accept the treasurer’s report and Duane Heyman seconded the mo-
tion. The motion passed without dissent. David Hyman made a motion for the Heymann Historical 
Society to provide a brick on behalf of Chase Heyman, our recently deceased board member. Neil 

Horn seconded the motion and the motion passed 
unanimously. 
     In Old Business the Redecoration Committee 
mentioned that the painting of the interior of the 

church is tentatively set for June 2015. Rachel and 
her husband have volunteered to do that job. As 
stated earlier, after the painting is finished, carpet 

will be chosen by the committee and vetted via 
email to the entire board. Rachel also presented 
information on the matter of establishing an archival 

collection. Any grants received must benefit the 
Ohio Library Archival collection. We could donate 
our old or new books to the collection. Of most 

interest might be first person personal manuscripts 
we can discover. However, that research is probably 
going to be our responsibility. Jackie Hyman pre-

sented the report of gift item sales. Family history 
books are selling, as are DVDs created and pro-
duced by Duane Heyman. Our thanks go to him and 

his wife for their excellent photography. There was 
a suggestion that a portion of the red carpet be 
saved, which was so dear to Chase Heyman, and 

sold off in small pieces as a fundraiser. 
    In New Business the board discussed the loss of 
board member Chase Heyman.  After some discus-

sion it was determined that Ed Rose would make an excellent replacement for Chase.  Duane     
Heyman made a motion to have David Hyman contact Ed Rose to complete Chase Heyman’s term 
on the board. Neil Horn seconded the motion, and it passed with no dissenting votes. Saturday June 
20, 2015 was set as the day to scrape and paint the fence around the church at Hunt’s Corners. We 

are losing shingle integrity on the west side of the roof. William Seaman has been authorized to ask 
for estimates from Scott Schaeffer and Noah Yoder. We will ask for an estimate for tear off and  
replacement with 50 year shingles. Neil Horn made the motion to put this into action. Kurt Heyman   

seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. The last roof was put on the church in 1987. At 
3:10 p.m. William Seaman moved to adjourn the meeting. It was seconded by Duane Heyman and the 
motion passed quickly and without dissent.      ~Respectfully submitted by William Seaman, Secretary 

Church Repairs 
Completed:  

Rewiring of Church 
To Do:  

Fence Repainting  

(Scheduled for June) 
Repaint Interior of Church  

(Scheduled for this summer) 
Install New Carpet 

Replace Roof 
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2014 Trip Candids  
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. What Do You Have Planned for 2020? 

The HHS is looking forward to planning its next international trip.  In addition to visiting 

our ancestral village of Kaltenholzhausen, one of the highlights planned for this tour will 

be the Passion Play in Oberammergau, Germany.  This play is performed every 10 years 

and requires advanced ticket orders as performances can sell out years in advance.  

While details of the trip are yet to be determined, we encourage those who may be inter-

ested in traveling with your Heymann cousins in 2020 to start saving now and to contact 

Jackie Hyman (info on page 4) to inform her of your interest so that we will be able to 

reserve an appropriate number of tickets.  More information regarding specific trip   

itinerary and cost will appear in the newsletter and on the website when it is available. 
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Dear Cousins:  

 
     On March 29, 2015 your Board members met at the home of fellow Board Member, Matt Heyman, near Grand Rapids, 
Ohio for our annual spring meeting. All of those in attendance were painfully aware of the absence of member, Chase     
Heyman, who died very recently. His wisdom, experience, knowledge of family history, friendship, and sense of humor will 

continue to be sorely missed.  
     We are planning upcoming repairs and renovations to the inside of the Church this year for which we will need to raise a 
substantial part of the needed funds from donations from the extended family. One of these projects is for a new roof for 

the church and we will proceed shortly in obtaining estimates for the same. There is also some fence scraping and painting to 
be done at the church in June which the Board will handle personally.  
     As always there are some unique and attractive gifts available from the Society which would be ideal for those in the   

family who are interested in their German heritage and in proudly displaying it. This Newsletter contains the information 
which you need to enable you to order desired gifts. Throughout the year family members place orders which we are happy 
to fill promptly.  

     We are very blessed to have our unique and strong family connection and I encourage you to deepen your interest and 
participation in it. I want to thank all of the family members who work together so well in order to preserve this Society.     
It is a pleasure to work with each of them and to have the privilege of serving as your president.  

           ~David A. Hyman  

From the Desk of the President... 

 Heymann Historical Society 

Officers and Trustees 2014-2015 
 

President: David A. Hyman 419.399.4659 

Vice President: Duane Heyman 734.241.0252 

Secretary: William C. Seaman 313.884.0624 

Treasurer: Kurt E. Heyman 419.433.6671 
 

 

Trustees: 

     Scott Bailey             Ulrike Gapp          

     Matt Heyman           Neil Horn 

     Beth Horvatich        Rachel M. Parrett       

     Louis H. Zorn 

The Newsletter is published by the Heymann 

Historical Society, twice each year.  If you 

would like to contribute to this publication, 

please send information to: 
 

Rachel Parrett 

607 North Williams Street 

Paulding, Ohio 45879 

E-mail: rachel_parrett@yahoo.com 
 

Changes of Address should be sent to: 
Jane Heyman Tinker 

13211 Patten Tract Road 

Monroeville, Ohio 44847   

Email: ehfinc@frontier.com 

Contact Information for the HHS 

     In March of this year, founding Heymann Historical Society Board member 

Chase B. Heymann passed away after a short illness.  Chase was involved with 

the HHS since its inception.  He oversaw the replacement of the foundation and 

basement of the church at Hunt’s Corners, participated in the society’s trips to 

Europe, and encouraged the younger generations to learn about their heritage 

and to work to preserve it.  Family and farming were integral to his long, rich life. 

He was the father of eight children, grandfather of twenty-eight, and great-

grandfather of seventeen, not to mention his many nieces and nephews.  Chase’s 

humor and plain-speaking complemented his determined work ethic, earning 

him the respect and friendship of those who were privileged to know him.   
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Charles S. Mathews of Clyde, OH, July 17, 1950—December 29, 2014, age 64, pg 1118 

James L. Bailey of Toledo, OH, March 21, 1930—February 17, 2015, age 84, pg 284 

Chase B. Heyman of Norwalk, OH, October 14, 1927—March 6, 2015, age 87, pg 571 

In Memoriam 
Our prayers go out to the families and friends of the following individuals.  

Eliana Grace Hyman was born March 28, 2015 to James & Katherine Hyman of Colorado Springs, CO. 

New Additions to the Heymann Family 

Heymann Family Gifts and Collectibles 

NEW! HHS 6th Trip DVD 

See the sights of Italy, Austria, and Germany from the 
comfort of your own home! This 50-minute DVD     

features beautiful, captioned pictures of the Heymann 

Cousins’ 2014 Trip to Europe, accompanied by a sound-
track of Italian music.*  This is a lovely way to relive 

memories from the trip or to feel a part of the         

experience if you were unable to participate. 
Just $15!  

 

Heymann Christmas Bulb on SALE 
This lovely round ornament features the Heymann Coat 

of Arms in red, blue, and silver printed on a frosted 
white background.  The reverse of the ornament      

displays the society’s name and date (2010).   
Ornament: $12.50 

 With Display Stand: $17.50 

 
Maps, Photos, and Prints 
Framed and unframed $5-$20 

 
Clothing Sale at the John George Heymann Reunion 

on August 2nd, 2015 

 
* We would like to extend a special thanks to  

Duane and Laurel Heyman for the creation and  

donation of the 2014 trip DVD’s. 

For more information, or to place an order, please contact Jackie Hyman: 302 N. Cherry St, Paulding, OH 45879. 

She can also be reached by telephone at 419.399.4659, or by email at djhyman2@hotmail.com to answer any 

questions. All prices include shipping.  All of the net proceeds from these items go to the restoration and upkeep 

of the Hunt’s Corners Church and Friendship Hall.  

Please note: Payment must be made when item is ordered.   

Checks should be payable to the Heymann Historical Society.   

Heymann Coat of Arms Note Cards 

Priced at just $12 for a pack of 8 blank cards with  
envelopes.   

 

Collectibles 
SALE! 150th Anniversary paperweight etched      
Heymann Coat of Arms and dates 1848–1998  

was $30, NOW $20 
 

SALE! 150th Anniversary glass tree ornament etched 

with Heymann Coat of Arms and dates  
1848–1998 was $15, NOW $10 

 
Wooden Replica of Hunt’s Corners Church  

was $20, NOW $17.50 
 

Heymann Family Tapestry Afghan  

(Multicolor, 54”x70”) includes Coat of Arms,  Hunt’s 
Corners Church, Church at Burgschwalbach, Castle at 

Burgschwalbach, Church at Kaltenholzhausen  

SALE $60 (was $75, only 6 left)  
 

Books 

SALE! Heymann Family Cookbook, 84 pgs  
was $10,  NOW $7.50 

 

SALE! Heymann Genealogy book  
was $75, NOW $50 

If you would like to honor a family member by ordering a brick to be placed in the sidewalk in front of the church at  

Hunt’s Corners, please visit our website for an order form.      www.heymannhistorical.org 



 

419-355-8368 
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Minutes from Fall Board Meeting 

      The Heymann/Heimann Historical Society held its Fall Meeting on September 28, 2014 in Hunt’s Corners, Ohio at the 

Hunt’s Corners Church.  Roll was called at 1:42 p.m.  David Hyman, Duane Heyman, William Seaman, Kurt Heyman, Chase 
Heyman, Neil Horn, Matt Heyman, Beth Horvatich, Rachel Parrett and Scott Bailey were present.  Lou Zorn and Ulrike Gapp 
were not present.  William Seaman gave the Secretary’s Report.  Minutes of the March 30, 2014 meeting in Grand Rapids, 

Ohio were read. Two corrections regarding who was present at the audit committee meeting and exactly where that meet-
ing was held were made. The motion to accept the corrected minutes was made by Neil Horn, seconded by Duane Heyman 
and the motion passed without dissent.  Kurt Heyman then gave the Treasurer’s Report. Kurt went over the income state-

ment for the current year versus the prior year. He also discussed the balance sheet, asset balances and inventory balances. 
The finances of the HHS continue to be strong. Duane Heyman motioned to accept the treasurer’s report, and that motion 
was seconded by Neil Horn. The motion passed unanimously. 

     In Old Business, the Church redecoration committee gave their report.  The church re-wiring was completed on Septem-
ber 26, 2014. Since that project was completed, the expected time that the interior of the church will be painted is sometime 
in the spring of 2015. Only after the painting is finished, will the carpeting be chosen and installed. Rachel stated the website 
will be updated with the trip data, and the newsletter will be heavily focused on the trip as well. Sales have been slow.  We 

continue to be cognizant of not having too much inventory. Cookbooks will be sold at a $7.50 price point. We need to en-
courage all our family members to purchase items. Duane Heyman will make DVDs of the most recent family trip for sale. 
     Jackie Hyman gave the report for the August 2014 family European trip.  Jackie stated that it was a fabulous trip.  Twenty-

four people went with Karl Schlederer as the tour guide. Every single person was happy with the trip. The weather was warm 
in Italy, less so in Austria and Germany. Our German cousins gave a warm welcome to the trip members and the group was 
presented with a picture of Kaltenholzhausen in 1898. Dr. C. F. Hyman wrote a glowing thank you note to Jackie for the  

excellent work she did on the trip. The actual price was $4,920 per person. 
     In New Business the preservation of the church organ was discussed.  David Hyman will look into how to keep the organ 
warm during the oncoming winter.  Ed Rose contacted the HHS. He has authored a family history, and asked whether HHS 

can promote a second printing of his database.  Kurt Heyman moved to investigate this further, and Duane Heyman seconded 
the motion. The motion passed unanimously.  A gift from the Mayor of Kaltenholzhausen was returned to the church.  Matt 
Heyman brought a plaque from the Kaltenholzhausen volunteer fire department to the board meeting. It was a gift from the 

Mayor of Kaltenzholzhausen given to the family which visited there on September 26, 1993. It had found a home in the Grand 
Rapids volunteer fire department, was discovered and given to Matt.  It is a substantial piece, owing to the fact it is allegedly 
reworked from the armor of a WWII tank.  Chase Heyman then made a motion to ratify all the actions of the board over the 

last year. Duane Heyman seconded the motion and it passed unanimously. Neil Horn moved to adjourn the meeting at 3:15 
p.m. – this motion was seconded by all and passed quickly and again unanimously. ~Respectfully Submitted by William Seaman                                

HHS Board Seeks Dedicated Genealogist 
The Board of the Heymann Historical Society would like to create an addendum to the 1997 edition of the 
family genealogy.  In order to accomplish this, we need an individual (or a couple of individuals who would 

work together) to dedicate time and talent to compile records of new births, biographical information of family 
members, and any corrections to previously published genealogical data and produce an addendum to our 

previous book.  If you, or someone you know, would be interested in undertaking such an important and    
time-consuming endeavor, please contact a member of the HHS Board to inform them of your interest. 
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Memorials and Contributions 

HEYMANN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 
Memorials & Contributions 

November 4, 2014 - April 21, 2015 

   

The Steeple Group  Named Memorial 

($500.00 Plus)   

Pauline M. Heyman Worthington, Ohio Heymann Historical Society 

Duane A. & Laurel Heyman Monroe, Michigan  

Albert H. Horn Jr. Bryan, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

   

The Bell Tower Group   

($250.01 to $499.99)   

Gustafson Family LLC Raleigh, North Carolina Charles Gustafson &  

  Chase B. Heyman 

The Choir Loft Group    

($50.01 to $250.00)   

Deborah A. Alley North Redding, MA Charles E. Horn 

Brett & Nancy Altman Wyndmoor, PA Eleanor Jabbusch 

Pamela Altman Ambler, PA Chase B. Heyman 

Robert C. Bickley Milan, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Deborah A. Chilcote Columbus, Ohio  

Barbara A. Cooper Tiffin, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

James A. Dunchuck Akron, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Erie Conservation District Staff Sandusky, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Glen A. Heyman North Las Vegas, NV  

Higbee Road LTD Harper Woods, MI  

Neil L. & Mary Jane Horn Maumee, Ohio James L. Bailey & Chase B. Heyman 

Douglas & Carol Mathews Lorain, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Tony Moreno Amherst, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Victor Moreno Fort Worth, Texas Chase B. Heyman 

Sally D. Nelson Owatonna, Minnesota  

Dave & Kathy Nickoli Norwalk, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Elden H. & Lenore Plue Westland, Michigan Chase B. Heyman 

Dave & Mary K. Schlessman Huron, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Daniel & Debra Schloemer Willard, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

William C. & Donna Seaman Harper Woods, MI Chase B. Heyman 

Nora Smith Monroeville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Ron & Betsy Smith Greenville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Ted & Joyce Takacs Wrentham, MA Chase B. Heyman 

Sparky & Cathy Weilnau Milan, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Louis H. & Norma Zorn Sandusky, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 
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Memorials and Contributions, Continued 

The Altar Group  Named Memorial 

(up to $50.00)   

Laureen Adams Monroeville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Joan Arroyo Lorain, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Scott L. & Nola Bailey Cleveland, Ohio James & Ruth E. Heyman Bailey 

Dominic Ciarrone Lorain, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Steve & Kathy Deehr Berlin Heights, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

George & Kim Feaster Largo, Florida Chase B. Heyman 

Rich & Cindy Hardin Peekskill, NY Chase B. Heyman 

Sheri Hardin Lansdale, PA Eleanor Jabbusch 

Dennis & Gladys Hauler Monroeville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Lois M. Hockman Lombard, Illinois Jack F. Hockman 

Marty & Beth Horvatich Norwalk, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Jeff & Laurie Huber Milan, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Clark & Beth Hutson Tiffin, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Bill & Natalie C. Kaltenbach Bellevue, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Dave & Darlene Krupp Norwalk, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Lynne Mathews Avon, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Robin & Kevin McCarthy Tamarac, Florida Eleanor Jabbusch 

Gary & Barbara Miller Sandusky, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Tom & Ida Ott Norwalk, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Greg & Rachel Parrett Paulding, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Chris & Lina Pysik Mohegan Lake, NY Eleanor Jabbusch 

Gerald & Jackie Ryan Norwalk, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

John & Alvina Schaeffer Bellevue, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Celeste & Vincent Schlicht Sandusky, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Jeanette Schwab Republic, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Larry & Pat Sebolt Berlin Heights, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Steve & Barb Smith Monroeville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Clint & Barb Tinker Sandusky, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Rebecca J. Vaughn Berlin Heights, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Warren Ruggles Family Norwalk, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Bob Welfle Monroeville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Andrea & Thomas Witner Lorain, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Debbie A. Zinn Monroeville, Ohio Chase B. Heyman 

Charitable Giving 

    The Heymann Historical Society is a Not-For-Profit corporation established December 15, 1981, dedicated to promoting our 
family heritage by preserving the Hunt’s Corners Church, researching and publishing the family genealogy and preserving family 
memorabilia. Please consider reducing your Federal Income Taxes, estate taxes, and avoid paying capital gains taxes on the   

current value of any stock you may wish to transfer to the HHS.  If you have any questions regarding how to transfer your stock 
to the Heymann Historical Society, please give Board President and attorney David Hyman a call, and he will be glad to assist 
you.  Office Ph: 419.399.4916 or Home Ph: 419.399.4659.  Naming an organization and giving a life insurance policy is another 
way of completing your plans to help an organization to continue after your death and is a nice way to be remembered.               
    A monetary gift in memory of or in honor of a loved one is another fine way to support the society.  Contributions and   
memorials may be mailed at any  time to: Heymann Historical Society, Kurt Heyman— 2417 Mudbrook Rd, Huron, Ohio 44839.  
Ph: 419.433.6671 (Heymann Historical Society—Federal Tax ID # 34-1365013) 



HEYMANN HISTORICAL SOCIETY 

5264 HUBER ROAD 

NORWALK, OHIO 44857 
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Please Note: Do NOT use 

the address on this page for 

HHS correspondence.  

Please choose the address 

from those listed on Page 4 

that matches the type of 

information you are 

sending.  Thank you. 

You Are Invited… 
 

98th Annual John George Heymann Family Reunion with  

HHS Annual Meeting to Follow Reunion 

Sunday,  August 2nd, 2015 at Hunt’s Corners 
 

9:30 a.m.— Registration at Friendship  Hall, Located at the NW corner  

of route 547 and Sandhill Rd  

10:30 a.m. — Hunt‘s Corners Church Service, 4552 State Route 547 

12:00 Noon — Reunion Potluck Lunch at Friendship Hall.  

Bring your favorite dishes to pass and stories to share! Table service will be provided. 


